
      
 

 
 
 

 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 

To:  Common Council 
From: John Weidl, City Manager 
Date: 4/24/24 
Re: Completion of Candidate Information Gathering for Municipal Judge Vacancy 
 
Judge Patrick Taylor has resigned as the Municipal Judge of Whitewater, effective June, 1,2024. 
As a result, the City is now in need of a new Municipal Judge to fulfill this important role. We 
promptly initiate the process of appointing a qualified individual to serve as the next Municipal 
Judge of Whitewater. the process of gathering resumes and candidate information for the 
vacancy of Municipal Judge for the City of Whitewater has now concluded. We have compiled 
comprehensive information about each candidate for your review. 
 
As you review the candidate information, we encourage you to carefully assess each 
candidate's qualifications, experience, and suitability for the role of Municipal Judge. 
Additionally, please consider how each candidate aligns with the values and priorities of our 
community. 
 
Should you require any additional information or clarification about the candidates, please do 
not hesitate to reach out to Becky Magestro, Chief of Staff, bmagestro@whitewater-wi.gov or 
262-473-0101.  We are committed to providing you with the support and resources needed to 
make a well-informed decision. 
 
We look forward to your deliberations and the eventual appointment of the new Municipal 
Judge for the City of Whitewater. 
 
 
Best- 

 
John S. Weidl, City Manager 
 
JSW/RLM 
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